
CAMP SPRINGS INITIATIVE 
Meeting of CSI Officers 

January 3, 2008 
Minutes 

The officers of the Camp Springs Initiative met on January 3 at Nancy 
Enzweiler’s home. Carolyn Allender, Lonnie Enzweiler, Nancy Enzweiler, Chuck 
Heilman and Don Wiedeman attended the meeting. 
 
Carolyn Allender began the meeting by asking about the concerns of the officers. 
Chuck Heilmen expressed the opinion that Trail Committee focus on its task 
alone. Don Wiedeman reported on the work of that committee and on its plans. 
Those plans call for addressing the issues of liability and tax advantages and 
meeting with the mayor of Silver Grove and a representative from Bray Trucking. 
When the issues of liability and taxes have been resolved, meeting with 
landowners will commence. Chuck suggested that we discuss the situation with 
the County Attorney. 
 
The meeting continued with a report from Lonnie Enzweiler that there are 
$503.71 in the treasury. 
 
In order to solicit board members and others to participate in CSI’s committee 
structure, Nancy Enzweiler will contact first the board members and then other 
interested parties concerning committee membership. Carolyn Allender will 
supply contact information for interested community members. 
 
The officers decided against participation in this spring’s Wine Festival.  
 
Don Wiedeman suggested that CSI could become a dues-paying organization to 
promote a sense of belonging. 
 
Carolyn Allender reported that the Campbell County Recorder is interested in 
reporting on CSI’s activities.  
 
The officers will meet on February 21st at 6:30 at Chuck Heilman’s house. There 
will be a board meeting in March. Nancy Enzweiler will poll the board members 
for their preference in meeting times.  
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
       Nancy Enzweiler, Secretary 


